Join Creighton’s Global Ministry – Online!

Creighton’s Online Ministries are an internet ministry reaching thousands of people around the world each day.  As a CSP student this summer, you are invited to be a part of this global faith community as a writer for the Daily Reflections.

If you haven’t seen Creighton’s Online Ministries, you can check them out at your computer.  Just find the link under the Jesuits/Ministry section of Creighton’s home page (www.creighton.edu) or go directly to the page at http://www.creighton.edu/CollaborativeMinistry/online.html.

The Online Ministries includes Daily Reflections on scripture, “Preparing for Sunday” reflections and an Online Retreat in Daily Life based on the Spiritual Exercises, and other seasonal prayer elements.  (The Online Retreat was featured in the National Catholic Reporter’s April 13 story on the Spiritual Exercises.)

The Daily Reflections, which are particularly popular with homilists, reached about 3,000 people a day during this Lent.  They are written by Creighton faculty and staff, but in past years we have included CSP students as members of the Creighton community during summer months.  The reflections are short (4 to 5 paragraphs), personal reflections on the scripture readings of the day – not theological lessons.  

Take a look at them and if you would like to be included as a writer for this summer’s reflections, e-mail Maureen Waldron (CSP ’98) at mwaldron@creighton.edu. 

The summer schedule will be made up by mid-May so you will know which date you have long before you arrive in Omaha.  

Questions?  E-mail or call Maureen (402-280-2880).  The Online Ministries is sponsored by the Collaborative Ministry Office at Creighton.

